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News In Brief

Thank You

We wanted to say a huge thank you to all the staff and students who donated to our Christmas food bank

appeal:  we were able to drop over twenty bags of food down to FoodShare on Tuesday.  Thank you so

much for your generosity:  you have made a real difference to families for whom Christmas is a difficult

time.



Start of Term COVID Testing

As you are aware, the school has been asked to test students before they return to face-to-face teaching

in January.  Year 12 and 13 will be tested on Wednesday 5th January, 2022:  full details have been

emailed to parents and carers.
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Careers and Tertiary Education Spotlight

Careers Information

Please note that we will be saving any careers

information that we include in the bulletin in a file

called 'Careers Information' on the public drive for

students to access.  Only new opportunities will

be included in the weekly bulletin but you can still

find the information from the past bulletins in the

folder.



Opportunities

Building Futures Trainee opportunity

Building Futures offers school leavers an opportunity to try out different careers within the property

development industry. For details and applications have a look at the Building Futures website.

Unilever apprenticeships

Unilever, a consumer goods company, offer the following apprenticeships:

Level 3 Business Administration 

Level 4 Data Analyst 

Level 4 Professional Accountancy 

Level 4 Project Management 

Level 4 Software Developer 

Level 6 Food Science 

Events

Talk by actor Joanna Riding

Heathfield School has invited students from Newlands to join their talk by award winning actor, Joanna

Riding. Joanna has recently starred in Follies at the National Theatre, she has played Dorothy and Eliza

Doolittle at the West End amongst other roles, and has appeared in the film Into the Woods. The event will

https://www.berkeleygroup.co.uk/about-us/careers/building-futures
https://email.targetcareers.co.uk/rsps/m/z12vo1PONels9XfLhLpMzNFUNFhPZsaKa7zJf65lnqE
https://email.targetcareers.co.uk/rsps/m/z12vo1PONels9XfLhLpMzP3NWdVNsngn7Lq8o8od2Kk
https://email.targetcareers.co.uk/rsps/m/z12vo1PONels9XfLhLpMzN9Wo6hp8gL7m2IuyPWHI0g
https://email.targetcareers.co.uk/rsps/m/z12vo1PONels9XfLhLpMzH2kekYRNcBmgnuMqjMSdY0
https://email.targetcareers.co.uk/rsps/m/z12vo1PONels9XfLhLpMzK0Qa-kb-I4GpyuOgNBWH7U
https://email.targetcareers.co.uk/rsps/m/z12vo1PONels9XfLhLpMzMaD99vZ4zHB7MjIu38ZjDM


take place at Heathfield School on 12th January at 7.30pm. Please use this link to register or

email reception@heathfieldschool.net .

Christmas in the Emergency Department

In this session on Wednesday 22nd  December, from 5pm-7pm, Doctors Live will run through a few

medical cases coming to an A&E department in winter. You will learn how doctors assess and treat

patients through interactive scenarios. The session is delivered by fully qualified medical

doctors. Registration is free.

HSBC webinar

HSBC is offering a webinar on 13th January, from 5pm to 6pm, explaining what a CV should look like, with

hints and tips to help you stand out from the crowd. You can register here.

Contact Us

Please feel free to email any suggestions for future bulletins to:  katebretherton@newlandsgirls.co.uk
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